
From: Bartholomew, Theodore T 

  

  

Dear Qualitative & Ethnographic Researchers, 

I am currently reaching out to psychologists who employ or have employed 
ethnographic methods in their research endeavors. Ethnography is slowly becoming 
more visible and acceptable in the world of psychology. The purpose of this study, titled 
“Psychologists’ Utilization of Ethnographic Methods: A Grounded Theory Study” (Purdue 
IRB Protocol #: 1610018307), is to understand how psychologists use ethnography in 
their research. I would like to interview psychologists via skype and learn more about 
how they understand and use ethnographic methods. These interviews are expected to 
last anywhere from 30-60 minutes, and I am more than willing to work with the busy 
schedules of potential participants! If you do participate, you may also be contacted by 
email once analyses are complete for the purpose of reviewing the results.  

If you are interested in assisting us in this research, please contact Ted Bartholomew 
at tbartho@purdue.edu for more information or to schedule an interview!. Thanks very 
much for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Ted Bartholomew, Ph.D. 

Assistant Professor, Counseling Psychology 
Department of Educational Studies 
Purdue University 

tbartho@purdue.edu 
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